
                  
 

Anniversary Golf Celebrations  

 

What we typically facilitate is a team Scramble or a better-ball event.  We provide 

our GHSC members who are dressed in period attire and play with authentic 

equipment. This is usually an 18-hole event followed by dinner.  If so desired we 

can set up a display of golf antiquities and memorabilia. 

Options 1 and 2 below represent two approaches we can offer for events of this 

type. 

Option 1 – Our membership participates with your club members. Your members 

are provided with loaner sets of hickory golf clubs. This can be set up in such a 

manner in order to meet your specific needs to accommodate 4-somes / 5-somes, 

etc.     There is No Cost to the Golf Course for this service. 

 

Option 2 – We send 4-6 of our members to act as ambassadors to sit at selected 

holes allowing your members to try hickory clubs. We provide the clubs. We 

typically also set up at your putting green. GHSC Ambassadors are supplied with 

food/beverages during the event and are permitted to return to the club at a later 

date to play your course.   The cost for this service is a $500.00  donation to the 

GHSC. 

 

We can also provide a speaker prior to the commencement of each event. 

Suggested topics may include early golf at your facility, the roots of golf in 

Canada, and golfing with hickory equipment etc. 
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Your Members would have an opportunity to actually use century old Hickory Golf 
Clubs as well as be exposed to a quantity of exceptional and historic golf  
collectibles, some of which may have direct ties to your Golf Course and/or to 
your Course’s early golf professional(s).  
  
We would certainly do our best to accommodate any other ideas or suggestions 
that you might have. It is our hope that our participation might provide both a 
memorable and a very enjoyable event for your Members as well as a meaningful 
participatory experience in honour of your Course’s Anniversary. 
 
Should you require any additional information or have questions on this topic or 
on the GHSC in general, please do not hesitate to contact the Golf Historical 
Society of Canada. Contact names and contact information can be found below. 
We welcome your questions and look forward to your thoughts, feedback, and 
comments.  
 

Golf Courses in which The Golf Historical Society of Canada has recently been 

involved in  anniversary/ special events include: 

Lambton – Rosedale – Muskoka Lakes – Windermere – Cataraqui – Midland – 

Barrie – Glendale – Oshawa – Scarboro – Don Valley – Humber Valley – 

Gananoque – Lakeview – North Bay 

 

For more information on working with the Golf Historical Society of Canada, 
please contact: 
Lorne Emery                                                                 Jeff Rogers 
Secretary & Special Events Coordinator                 President 
 519-222-9945                                                             905-925-6831 
Lorne.emery9945@gmail.com                                jprogers@rogers.com 
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